EMSD Gallery to reopen

The Electrical and Mechanical Services Department (EMSD) announced today
(September 11) that the EMSD Gallery will be reopened starting from September
14 (Monday), while all interactive exhibits will remain suspended.

To avoid overcrowding and reduce social contact, special measures will
be implemented, including admission limits; requesting all visitors to wear
their own face mask, use hand sanitiser and have their body temperature
checked before admission; and requiring children under 12 to be accompanied
by an adult.

The EMSD will step up cleaning measures at the Gallery and continue to
monitor the situation closely and review the arrangements in due course.

For enquiries, please call the hotline for the Education Path of the
EMSD at 3757 6162 or email edpath@emsd.gov.hk.
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